From: Wilkins, Sam <Swilkins@ohr.sc.gov>
To: Eckstrom, Richardreckstrom@cg.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Condon, BillBill. Condon@sto.sc.gov
Mike Shealy [MikeShealy@scsenate.gov] (MikeShealy@scsenate.gov)MikeShealy@scset
Beverly Smith (BeverlySmith@schouse.gov)BeverlySmith@schouse.gov
Kara Brurok (KaraBrurok@schouse.gov)KaraBrurok@schouse.gov

Date: 8/21/2013 11:49:47 AM

Subject:  Search Committee for State Auditor
Attachments:  Director of State Auditor's Office Aug 2013 Draft #2.pdf

Search Committee,

Christian Soura recalled that the paragraphs on the vacancy posting concerning the Job Responsibilities should be
reversed based on your discussion. Attached is a revised version of the vacancy posting reflecting that reversal.
Please let me know whether or not this version is appropriate to post. Thank you.

Sam
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